
 

 

 
 
29 November 2019 

 

 

Director Resignation 

 

Donaco International Limited (“Donaco” or “the Company”) announces that Executive 
Director, Mr Ben Reichel, has stated that he will step down from the Board at the conclusion of 
today’s Annual General Meeting of shareholders, and as a result will not be seeking re-election 
at that meeting.  Mr Reichel remains as an executive of the Company, in the roles of General 
Counsel and Company Secretary. 

Mr Kurkye Wong, a non-executive Director and representative of Argyle Street Management 
Limited, stated “As the Company’s largest shareholder, we consider that Ben Reichel has done 
an excellent job in protecting the interests of Donaco and its shareholders over the past seven 
years.  We supported Ben’s re-election to the Board at today’s AGM, and we note that the 
proxy votes are also running strongly in his favour.  However we understand and respect his 
decision to step down from the Board at the conclusion of today’s meeting. 

“We requested that he remain as an executive of the Company for a transition period, due to 
his valuable skills and experience, and we are glad that he has agreed to do so.” 

Chairman of Donaco, Mr Stuart McGregor, said “Ben Reichel has served the interests of the 
Company and all shareholders with distinction from its beginning.  In those seven years, the 
Company has faced significant challenges, which were expertly and competently managed in 
the best interests of shareholders.  His expertise, reputation and diligence as a Director will be 
difficult to replace.  The Board joins with me in wishing him every success in relation to his 
future career.” 
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